
TOWN OF NEWPORT
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

CABLE FRANCHISE AGREEMENT RENEWAL
PUBLIC HEARING

September 29, 2014

The Town of Newport Board of Selectmen will be holding a public hearing Monday, September 
29, 2014 at 6:30 in the Board of Selectmen’s meeting room, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH at 
which time the Board will hear public comment prior to the renewal of the cable franchise 
agreement with Comcast. The Board seeks public comment about the performance of Comcast 
during the current franchise term, and suggestions for changing or improving the terms of the 
franchise.  Written testimony may be submitted to the Town Manager, 15 Sunapee Street, 
Newport, NH 03773 or via email to manager@newportnh.net by September 26, 2014 to be 
included in the public record.
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